
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

18th December 2024  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Europe – Sutton Hoo 

As part of our history topic on Anglo Saxons, Europe will be visiting Sutton Hoo national park 
in Woodbridge Suffolk on Tuesday 18th March 2025. During the visit we will be:  
 

• Taking a guided tour around an Anglo-Saxon burial ground; 

• Discovering real artefacts found at Sutton Hoo; 

• Exploring Anglo Saxon Runes.  
 
To make the most of our day we will be leaving at 8:45am and therefore ask all children to be 

dropped off at school by 8:30am to ensure a prompt departure. We will also be returning to 

school slightly later than the normal school day at approx. 3:30pm (traffic permitting). 

The children will need to be in their school uniform and must bring a packed lunch, drink, 
appropriate outerwear and a suitable rucksack/bag to carry them in. Some of the 
exhibitions are outside and children will need to keep belongings with them all day.  
 
Please follow this link: https://forms.office.com/e/sS57vA6bLw to a Google Form to give 

permission for your child to attend the trip and, if required, order a Pick and Mix lunch. This 

is to reduce our paper waste by removing the need for reply slips.  

The visit to Sutton Hoo is covered in our National Trust membership, however there is a cost 
of £15.00 each for the coach. This will be available to pay under ‘Trips’ on Arbor. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 

Mrs Weatherill 

Year 4 Class Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/sS57vA6bLw

